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Lakeside, Oregon has allowed ATV access from the Oregon Dunes National 

Recreation Area on city streets for almost five years now. It was a joint effort by 

ODOT, Coos County and the City of Lakeside. It has boosted our economy. New 

businesses have opened. Jobs have been created. New residents have moved in as 

a result. Lakeside has had zero incidents. No accidents. Class I, Class III and Class 

IV all-terrain vehicles are driven safely on highways and city streets in numerous 

states. Other states have done the work to show it can be done. I hope Oregon can 

follow suit and prosper from the registration fees and commerce that follows. Thank 

you. 


